STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203
August 21, 2007 '

James Lucas, Bruce Ellis, Ryan Needham
Allstar Movers, LLC
3410 - 160™ Ave. E.
Sumner, WA 98391

RE:  Application for Permanent Household Goods Carrier Permit
Docket No. TV-071039

Dear Allstar Movers, LLC:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) received your application for
household goods authority in the name of Allstar Movers, LLC.

According to WAC 480-15-390, you may not operate under a name that is similar to that of another
carrier without that carrier’s written permission or UTC approval. The UTC will not authorize use
of a similar name if it will mislead the public or result in unfair or destructive competitive practices.

The UTC will not proceed with reviewing your application for permanent household goods authority
until you change the name of your company or obtain permission from All Star Transfer, Laron
Williams Inc., d/b/a All Star Moving & Storage, to use a name similar to theirs.

I have enclosed a copy of WAC 480-15-390 and a list of existing household goods carriers for your
convenience.

Please respond to this letter by September 14, 2007, or the Commission will cancel your provisional
authority to operate under THG-62885 and dismiss your application for permanent authority. If you
have questions, please contact Tina Leipski at 360-664-1170 or tleipski@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,
Carole J. Washburn 4

Executive Secretary

cc: Kathy Hunter
All Star Transfer, Laron Williams Inc.
24111 Hwy 99
Edmonds, WA 98026




